
Bennion School Community Council Agenda 

May 11, 2022 

 

Discuss Next year’s SCC Membership - We only have two parents returning to the SCC. We will need to 

have a few more parents join. It is a great opportunity. It really helps the school.  

 

Computer Science – How do teachers feel about it, any other info .- Principal McClure is asking teachers 

if at least one per grade would be willing to do this. In order to get the grant. Once teacher minimum per 

grade is required. Principal McClure said she had the Grant form and planned on turning it in as soon as 

possible. There are only 10 grant opportunities available this year. 

 

Playground Equipment – The Principal is working on getting extra playground equipment.  

 

Due to a decrease in students this year, we will be losing an Assistant Principal and three teachers.  

Please support your school through the PTA and the Community Council next year. Parents make such a 

difference in our children’s education.  

  Thanks to our wonderful Principal, teachers and staff at Bennion Elementary for making this a special 

year!! 


